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Hello Noemy,

Congratulations, the City of Hallandale Beach has been awarded a Service Development grant in the amount of
$2,500,000.00 for the implementation of the following project: The City of Hallandale Beach Electric Shuttle Bus
Purchase.

Just a reminder,

e Funds are available now, but cannot be applied to any expenditures made prior to the full execution of a Public
Transit Grant Agreement;

e The Service Development grant is a state grant, and requires a 50% local match;

e Funding is for a capital purchase of electric shuttle buses and related equipment;

e The Service Development grant is a reimbursement grant, and documentation of proof of payment must be
submitted with invoices;

e The project must remain in compliance with all applicable state and federal regulations; and,

e The purchase, and any subcontracted services related to this grant must be procured through a documented
competitive process, and the Florida Department of Transportation (Department) reserves the right to review all
sub-contractor agreements and contracts related to the project.

The project has been entered into the Department’s Work Program and has been assigned the Financial Project
#446652-1 (printout attached). If you are no longer interested in receiving this grant, please notify the Department via
letter or e-mail as soon as possible so that we may re-assign the funds in a timely manner. Please do not hesitate to call
or e-mail me with any questions regarding this grant. Looking forward to working with the City on this project!

Best regards,
Jayne

Jayne A. Pietrowski,AICP

Senior Transit Coordinator

Office of Modal Development

Florida Department of Transportation - District 4
3400 W. Commercial Blvd.

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309

954-777-4661

jayne.pietrowski@dot.state.fl.us



